
In an effort to increase Board/Public Communications, after each Board 
of Education meeting an email will be sent to parents, staff, and anyone 
who requested to receive district e-mail communications, highlighting 
board discussions. 
  
The following was discussed at the March 28, 2018 meeting (this 
meeting was originally scheduled for March 22, but re-scheduled after a 
snow day): 
  
*The Board of Education unanimously adopted the 2018-2019 Budget of 
$122,653,735. This will be on the ballot for the May 15 Budget Vote. 
  
*Also, the board adopted proposition #2, which will be on the ballot on 
May 15. This proposition authorizes the board to spend $16.2 million 
from the already existing Capital Reserves and fund balance to 
implement the third phase of projects from the Capital Facilities Plan, 
which is detailed in the Budget Workshops available 
here: https://bit.ly/2FUxkma 
  
*Lisa Davis, PTA Council president, thanked Roger Tilles for attending 
the last open council meeting and inviting everyone to Parent University 
on April 10 at 7 PM. Workshops include Virtual Enterprise and the 
Shark Tank, Engineering & Robotics, Art & Music in the Digital Age, 
Future Ready Journalists, and Forensics and Solving Crimes Using 
Science. Please click this link for more information, including a 
description of each workshop: https://bit.ly/2E2uKs9 
  
*Jericho High School’s Hall of Fame Ceremony is scheduled for April 
12 at 7 PM at the Jericho Public Library. This is a great event for 
parents, students and residents to attend. All are welcome. 
  
*The board took action on a number of items, including the approval of 
schedules and the acceptance of donations. All information, including 
the full agenda and minutes, is available on the district website 
at http://jerichoschools.org/district/board_of_education. 



  
*The next meeting is scheduled for April 26 at 7:15 PM in the High 
School Little Theater. 
  
-Bill Ferro, Board President 
Sent on behalf of the Jericho Board of Education  
  
 


